
Property Value Study – Greendale, Wisconsin 

Findings: 

Included below is assessed value report for the nearest six residential homes in a predominantly 

residential area within approximately 300-400 feet from a communications tower constructed July 18, 

2018.  None of the six have had any decrease in the assessed value at any time before, during or after 

the communication tower installation.   

In order to create a baseline for comparable homes, below that, is a report of six other properties ½ mile 

away in the same subdivision which show the same increase in value in 2018 and no other increase or 

decrease in value otherwise.  For this reason, it is apparent that the construction of this cell tower has 

had no effect at all on the property values evidencing that in Wisconsin suburbs there is no reason to 

believe that a property would be effected in any way due to the construction of a new communications 

tower. 
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Homes not near communications tower 
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